DISTRIBUTION
Central Files

" e

Mr., W. F. Skinner

Project Scientist

Pennsylvania Power & Light Company
Environmental Managerment Division
2 North Ninth Street

Allentown, Perasylvania 12101

Dear Mr, Skinner:

As we discussed by telephone on April 4, NRC 1s preparing an EIS related to the
decontamination of Unit 2 at Three Mile Island Muclear Station. Part of the

EIS will examine the radicecological consequences of discharges to the Susquehanna
River and Chesapeake Bay,

I am in need of descriptive blological and fisheries information for that stretch
of the Susquehanna River between York Haven Dam and Safe Harbor Dam. [ understand
that several studies have been performed for PPLL at the Brunner Island Generating
Station, primarily to satisfy 316 requirements of the Commonwealth. I will very
much appreciate receiving copies of the 316 (a) add (b) studies, the cree!l survey
at the station discharge, and the wacroinvertebrate study by C. B, Wurtz, The
data will be used for descriptive biological input to the radiocecological sections
of the EIS.

Thanks very much for your help.

Sincerely,

Clarence R, Hickey

Fishery Biologist

Aquatic Resources Section

Environmental Spectalists Branch

Divisfon of Site Safety and
Environmental Analysis
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